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Hi Ingrid,
 
The Central (GPOP) team have reviewed the proposal and do not raise any concerns.
 
Kind regards
 
Eleanor Robertson
Manager Place and Infrastructure

Central City |Strategic Land Use Planning | Department of Planning and Environment
T  M  E 
Level 18, 12 Darcy Street, PARRAMATTA NSW 2150
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. 
We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present
and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing
commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

 
 
 
 

From: Christine Gough < > 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 3:36 PM
To: Jazmin Van Veen >; Ingrid Berzins
< >
Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension (SSD-
17899480) - DPIE GPOP
 
Hi Ingrid, this one is for @Jazmin Van Veen
 
Thanks
 
Christine Gough
Director, Central (Western)
(Blacktown, Hawkesbury, Penrith and Liverpool LGAs)
Western Parkland City



Strategic Land use Planning  |  Department of Planning and Environment
T    | M  | E  
4 Parramatta Square, 12 Darcy St Parramatta NSW 2150  |  Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW
2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au
 

 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

 

From: Ingrid Berzins > 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 2:05 PM
To: Christine Gough < >
Subject: FW: Notice of Exhibition - Wentworthville Northside West Clinic Extension (SSD-
17899480) - DPIE GPOP
 
Good afternoon Christine,
 
Just a friendly reminder that comments on the exhibition for the Wentworthville Northside West
Clinic Extension are due by Thursday 3 March 2022.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me on 9373 2885.
 
Kind regards,
 
Ingrid Berzins
Senior Planning Officer
Social and Infrastructure Assessments | Department of Planning and Environment
T    |  E   
4 Parramatta Square, Locked Bag 5022, Parramatta NSW 2124
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au

 
The Department of Planning and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the
traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and
collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.






